
 

 

 

Friday 19th March 2021, 

 

Newsletter to Parents  
Welcome back parent’s, careers and families! The staff have really appreciated 

your hard work, persistence and efforts during the past few months. This 

lockdown has been extremely difficult but we are with you! The children have 

settled back into their routines and are very happy to be back at school.  

 

COVID 19 

 

Remember to maintain social distancing when 

arriving with your child in the mornings and when 

collecting them at home time 

Avoid chatting with other parents immediately 

outside the school gates, as this creates congestion 

when children have to enter and exit. 

 

 

Last Day of Term 

 

 
School closes for the Easter Holidays on 

Wednesday 31st March, at an earlier time. 

See the table below to find out at what time 

you should collect your child. If you have 

more than 1 child at school, collect your 

children at the time of the youngest sibling. 

 

Bubble Easter end time 

Foundation Unit 1.45pm 

Years 1 & 2 1.50pm 

Years 3 & 4 1.55pm 

Years 5 & 6 2.00pm 
 

Lenten Appeal 

 
 

 

 
 
 

This year, the Lenten appeal will be a donation of 

dry foods (tinned food/non-perishables) to St 

Luke’s & St Edmund’s foodbank. Food donations 

should be taken straight to St Edmund’s church, 

 

Please note, there will be no afterschool club 

on the last day of term.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

St Edmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Diocese of Westminster 

www.st-edmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

Follow us on @stedmundsschoo1 

http://www.st-edmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk/


If you have any questions or concerns about your child, do email us: admin@st-

edmunds.towerhamlets.sch.uk using your child’s name and brief description of 

the situation. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

where there will be a box available and parents can 

drop the food off there.  
 Diary Dates 

 
Easter Party day (Children wear their own clothes)-Tuesday 30th March. 

Last day of term- Wednesday 31st March (early pick up time). 

INSET day-Monday 19th April. 

Return to school-Tuesday 20th April. 
School closed for Polling Day 6th May 

 

 
 

 

 

 Year 3 Photos 

Year 3 have been learning about Saint Patrick, their class Saint. Some photos of the 

class and their work. 
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